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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had an excellent start to our first full week of Autumn Term – it’s wonderful 
to see all the children happy and already settled into their new classes. 
 
We have a few pieces of information and dates for your diaries to share with you. 
 
Individual Photos – Friday 9th September 
JS Photography will be at school from 9am this Friday.  
 
After School Clubs 
The following after school clubs will be taking place this half term. Letters to follow 
with more details: 
 
Monday:  Star Strike football – start date tbc (letter to follow) 

Linby Team football training (with Ben Marshall) – start date 19th 
September 

Tuesday: Quiz Club – start date 13th September (Years 3 to 6, letter to follow)  
Wednesday: Hockey with Mr Halfpenny (Year 5 & 6) – start date 14th September 

(letter to follow) 
Friday: Believe Academy Dance – start date 16th September (details below) 
 
AFTER SCHOOL DANCE 
    
FRIDAYS 3.30 - 4.30 
 
This will run for an hour after school - children will be learning all styles of dance - 
from Musical Theatre, Commercial Street, Jazz and Lyrical.  
We have limited spaces so it will be on a first come basis 
Fees are £25 per half term 
We are super excited to get started. 
Please register here for your child to have a place. 
https://believeacademy.membermeister.  
 
 
Southwell Ploughing Match and Show 
Details about this annual event, and how your children can take part, are in the 
attached letter. 
 
 
 

Love Life 
Love Learning 
Grow in Faith 
 



SENCo 
We are very pleased to be welcoming Mrs McBrown to join our team as SENCo 
(Special Educational Needs Coordinator). There will be an opportunity for the 
parents of children with additional needs to meet Mrs McBrown in October where 
she will discuss the provision going forward. She is looking forward to meeting you 
all and is excited to be sharing her future plans for Linby.  
 
Oak class permissions 
As the children become older and more independent we understand that they may 
want to walk down to the cross in the village and meet you there after school. If your 
child wishes to do this, please can you email the school with your permission for 
them to do so – please email oakt@linby.notts.sch.uk and office@linby.notts.sch.uk  
 
Healthy Families  
Finally we extend our very warm welcome to our new reception children and their 
families. Please find attached a letter from the Healthy Families team with details 
about their service for your information.  
 
Finally we are very aware of the current economic climate and the effect that this 
may have on our families. If you feel your circumstances have changed and you 
would like to discuss any avenues of additional support available to you please do 
get in touch with the office and we can point you in the right direction.  
 
There will be no Goodwork assembly this week; we will hold the first of the new 
format assemblies next Friday 16th September.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachel Hodge and Natasha Murray  
Heads of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                             


